
F/0 C. Cassidy 
Manager, Radio CFSE 

Royal Canadian Air Force 
Senneterre, Quebec 

March 23, 1964 

Kermit Geary (18088) 
R.D. 2, Box 298 
Wa lnutport 
Pennsylvania, U.S.A. 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

We were very pleased to hear from you pnce again. We 

would like to thank you for your patience in waiting for a reply 
from us. The reason for the delay was because there was a big 
change in the staff of CFSE, Our Manager, Chief Announcer, and 
our Secretary were all changed. In the change, there was a mis- 
placement of many DX Reports, yours being one of them. But, now 
we have straightened nearly everything out and have started to 
reply to you and your fellow DXeers. 

After a check of our log, we are very pleased to verify 
your reception of CFSE on your mentioned dates. The following is 
a short summary of the technical features of our station: 

1. 50 watts power output 
2. AT3 transmitter 
3. Long wire 225' mismatched to detune transmitter 
4. 1450 Kc's assigned. 

You stated that lately our DX programmes have not been 
picked up. The probable answer for this is that we just had our 
transmitter re -tuned and we are now right on 1450 Kc's. We have 
had many DXer's ask us if we had changed our position. The above 
is the reason for not picking us up. We are seriously thinking 
of putting DX programmes on every Saturday evenings but that is 

still in the planning stage. 

For your own information, the new Manager is Flying 
Officer Cliff Cassidy, the new Chief Announcer is Tony Mauza, 
and the new Secretary is Al Harvie. 

Once more we thank you for your patience in waiting for 
our reply and hope to hear from you and your fellow DXer's in the 
very near future. All the best in your future DXing. 

Sincerely yours 
- 

F/Q" C. Cassier 
(Manager CIS3) 


